Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for May 23, 2022
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our April 25 Board Meeting:

Things continue to be going well as we’re in the process or wrapping up the school year. 

Students, staff, and most everyone is very tired with what we’ve been dealing with the last 6 months.

Tue. Apr. 26/7th:	- Attended WKEC 2 day meeting in Franklin, KY
Thur. Apr. 28th:	- Attended GRREC Law Update in Bowling Green
Fri. Apr. 29th:	- Attended KY Rural Ed. committee meeting in Georgetown
Mon. May 2nd:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Admin team meeting 
	- Attended meeting at MCC regarding expanding student options there
Wed. May 4th:      	- Attended GRREC Supt. meeting in Bowling Green
Fri. May 6th:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Principals’ team meeting	
Tue. May 10th:	- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting
			- Attended KY Education Commissioner, Dr. Glass, regularly scheduled webcast
Thur. May 12th:	- Attended HS HVAC Bid opening at Board office 
Fri. May 13th:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Admin team meeting 
Mon. May 16th:	- Visited elementary fun day at 4H
	- Attended NWS call monitoring weather for the week
Tue. May 17th:	- Attended senior awards ceremony
Wed. May 18th:	- Attended Baccalaureate at the Baptist church
Thur. May 19th:	- Attended Preschool Graduation
Fri. May 20th:	- Last day for students
	- Attended Graduation

On the radar for the coming month: 
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